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From: jhirsch@chorus.net
To: All Alders
Subject: 88894 - Funds transfer.
Date: Tuesday, August 5, 2025 3:33:32 PM

Alders:

Item 51 - 88894
Amending the 2025 Engineering Major Streets Adopted Capital Budget to
transfer $80,000 of existing GO budget authority from Engineering - Major
Streets to Planning for the Percent for Art Aggregate Fund related to the John
Nolen Drive Street Reconstruction Project. (District 4, District 13)

With the many unknowns regarding future funding, I question the need to transfer
$80,000 from the 2025 capital budget to the Madison Lakeway - Lake Monona
Waterfront Development at this time. 

Based on the Lakeway timeline, this is a pre-mature transfer.  Following the $22
million referendum in 2024, it raises questions among residents about the funding
priorities of the Common Council.  Please request a roll-call vote.

Thank you.

Janet Hirsch
District 9
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